
Carers Week was celebrated on 

Tuesday 16th of October 2018 at 

Brewarrina Aboriginal Medical 

Service focusing on supporting 

carers and patients dealing 

with mental health.  

Carers Week is an annual 

campaign to raise awareness and 

also to celebrate and acknowledge 

the challenges unpaid carers face and                    

the  contribution  they  make  to  families  and  communities.

It provides the opportunity for all Australians to become more aware of something 

that is affecting millions of people right now and will likely affect us all at some 

stage in our lives.

BAMS were joined by Mission Australia, Flourish Australia and community members.  

BAMS and Flourish were able to have a yarn to all that attended during morning 

tea, to let them know about services BAMS and Flourish provide along 

with some general information in goodie bags that were given to all 

that attended on the day with knowledge on how to contact necessary  

										          support systems. 




